CULVER CITY POLICE

DATE: December 27, 2023. NO: 2023 - 11

Personal Communication Devices — Department Cellphones

Introduction

Starting January 1, 2024, the department will have Apple iPhones available to check out at the
armory. The cellphones are being provided as a convenience to facilitate on-duty performance
only.

Please refer to the attached Lexipol Policy 701- Personal Communication Devices, which covers
using department-issued cell phones.

Procedure

The cell phone shall be checked out from the armory at the beginning of the shift along with a
car charger and shall be returned to the armory at the end of the shift.

You will check out one cellphone per unit.

The purpose of the cellphone is for police work-related matters only such as using the installed
Flock and Veritone applications for Flock notifications and RIPA data entries. In addition, it can
be used for making work-related phone calls and taking pictures for evidentiary purposes, which
can be uploaded via the Mark 43 cellphone application and any other work-related use.

No personal business should be conducted on these devices. In addition, the assigned phone
number is not intended to be given out to the public.

The cellphone can be unlocked with a predesigned four-digit code.
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